
 
January 2, 2020 
 
  
Mr. and Mrs. Kurt Butz 
8169 Tavira Street 
Navarre,  FL  32566 
 
 
 
 Subject: Change Order #13 Updated Approval, Former Camelot Cleaners, 1006 North Sixth Street, 

Wausau, DNR BRRTS# 02-37-551039 
 
Dear Mr. and Mrs. Butz: 
 
On November 13, 2019 the Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources (DNR) approved change order #13 for 
the former Camelot Cleaners site in Wausau. The total amount approved was $20,461.00. On December 17, 2019, 
Terracon contacted the DNR requesting approval for costs associated with implementing traffic control along 
North 6th Street while performing field activities. A quote from Rent-A-Flash was provided as well as a request 
for additional consultant fees.  
 
An additional $1255.00 is approved for sub-contractor costs as well as $315.00 for consulting costs- both 
associated with traffic control activities. The new total cost approved for this interim action is: $22,031.00. 
 
Please be aware that you are required to comply with all applicable statutes and administrative rules including the 
NR 700 series, Wisconsin Administrative Code, hazardous waste management and wastewater discharges. 
 
This approval does not guarantee the reimbursement of costs under the Dry Cleaner Environmental Response 
Program.  Final determination regarding the eligibility of costs for reimbursement will be made at the time of 
claim review. 
 
If you have any questions regarding the content of this letter, please contact me at 715-839-3750 or 
matthewa.thompson@wisconsin.gov. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
 
Matt Thompson - Hydrogeologist 
Bureau for Remediation & Redevelopment 
 
 
cc: Tim Welch, Terracon 
 DERF Fund Manager – CF/2, GEF 2, Madison 
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